A=COM HUNT

March 8, 2023

Trevor Mullis

R and M Electric, Inc.

3173 East Main Street, Suite #200
Danville, IN 46122

Re: Notice to Proceed for the Mt. Vernon Community School Corporation — New Transportation Center
Project

Dear Mr. Mullis:

AECOM Hunt and Beebe Design | RATIO will be recommending R and M Electric, Inc. to Mt Vernon
Community School Corporation (MVCSC) during their monthly board meeting held on March 9, 2023,
of the award to Bid Package #TR-08 — Electrical, Low Voltage, & Fire Alarm. Our recommendation is
based on your base bid amount in addition with alternate 10A as submitted:

Base Bid $1,588,475.00
Alternate 10A $§ 12,750.00
Total Bid Award Amount $1,601,225.00

On behalf of MVCSC, please consider this letter as your notice to proceed for starting the preparation of
submittals and shop drawings. Please advise should you have any questions related to the above.

Sincerely,

AECOM Hunt Mt. Vernon Community School Corporation
James D. Gulley Gregory Elkins

Project Executive Chief Financial Officer

ceE: Chris Smedley, Derek Shelton, Jack Partker — MVCSC
Eric Howe, Luke Johnson, Justin Wolf — AECOM Hunt
Mark Beebe, Zach Grajewski— Beebe Design RATIO
David Rainey, John Bryant — Veridus Group



